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March 28, 2012 
 
        
 
 
Na Thao 
3207 Quarles Rd 
Brooklyn Center MN 55429 
 
VIA EMAIL:  nabthoj@yahoo.com 
       
Re: Appeal for property at 738 Burr Street 
 
Dear Mr. Thao: 
 
This is to confirm that on March 27, 2012 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council deny the appeal on the egress 
window in Unit 1 westside front bedroom and grant an extension to June 1, 2012 to either 
remove the beddings from the room or explore options to make the room to meet egress 
requirement if you intend to use the room as a bedroom. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, April 18, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers.  You had indicated that you will be attending the City Council 
Public Hearing; therefore, I have ordered a Hmong interpreter for your matter.   
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
C: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 James Thomas (email) 
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